
   
 

Acknowledgement of Country 

 
The staff and students at Portland Bay School would like to acknowledge 
the traditional custodians of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander land 
across Australia.  We are privileged to work and play on the lands of the 
Gunditjmara People and we pay our respects to the Elders past, present 
and emerging. We recognise the strength, resilience and capacity of the 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people and recognise their continuing 
connection to the land, waters and community. 

 


